
 
 
   
STATE OF TEXAS  § 
    § 
COUNTY OF HARRIS § 
 
Members Present:   
    Gwen Willis 
    Bruce Davidson 

Fidel Martinez 
Arliss Bentley 
Susan McDaniel 
David Pierce 

    Diane Pierce 
Darlene Ward 
Lois Bean 
Dr. Braddick 
Margaret Jo Byron 
Sharon Mittag 
 

   
 
Chair Willis called the to order at 3:33 pm on June 7, 2023 
 
Public Comments:  Gwen has been told that the minutes are not needed for the Beautification 
meeting but she indicated that the minutes help to keep things fresh in our minds and have the 
ability to go back and look at what was said in the future.   
 
 Regular Agenda: 

 
No changes were noted in last month’s minutes. 
 
MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 
1. Discussion and possible action regarding City of Humble Festivals. 

 
a.  Music on Main – The Marshall Band will be the band for this month.  We will have the 

antique cars again this month along Main Street.  Green Oaks will have music on their 
deck before the start of the concert.  Two food trucks are scheduled.  Cousins Lobster is 
booked for July and Frost Bite in August. 

      
 



2. Discussion and possible action regarding Main Street and historic Downtown Humble. 
 
a. Humble Cleanup was a huge success.  Plans are to have another one again in the fall, 

possibly on October 14.  Diane made a motion – Sharon seconded the motion.  The 
Uptown Park location worked out well. 
 

b. Plans for Uptown Park restoration is still happening but nothing definite to date. 
 

c.  Discussion took place around more lights being needed on Main Street for the Parade. 
 

d.  Margie Parker continues to plan the ceremony for Veteran’s Day to be held at 12:00 on        
November 11,                      

 
e.  Discussion and possible action regarding Code Enforcement – areas of concern within 

the city - illegal dumping on Townsen Blvd. and Fidel is giving out tickets. 
 
3.  Christmas Parade – Suggestions for Grand Marshal were Lloyd Long, Mark Martin, Charles 

Cunningham.  An increase to 30 porta potties is planned.    Fidel contacted Yummy Tummy 
for desserts for the Christmas parade reception. 

 
4.  Ornaments over the years have been 12 by the Preservation Committee and 18 by the 

Beautification Committee.  Suggested that we order 125 this year.  Last year’s ornament, of 
Lloyd’s Bar sold well.  .Arliss  Bentley made a motion to have Chez Nous on the ornament 
this year and David Pierce seconded the motion. 

 
 
The next Beautification meeting will be July 5, 2023. 

With no further business to discuss Gwen Willis pronounced the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
APPROVED BY THE BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE THIS ___ DAY OF 
__________ 2023. 
 
 
 
       _________________________________ 
        
       _______________, Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


